
 
 

Exchange Newsletter 
August 15, 2014 
Volume 20, Number 4 

Publisher 
 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land 
 

4800 Sugar Grove Blvd. Suite 100 
Stafford, TX 77477 

 

www.ecsl.org 
 

 
Weekly Meetings 

 
Wednesdays, 7:00 a.m. 

 
Sweetwater Country Club 

Palm Royale Blvd. 
Sugar Land, Texas 

 
 
 

Officers 2013-2014 
 

 President:  
John Robson 

 
President Elect:  
Kevin Barker 

 
Secretary:  

Charlie Braun  
 

Treasurer:  
Leo Weinberg 

 
Immediate Past President:                

Robert Kern 

 
 
 

Board of Directors  
 

Doug Brinkley 
 Jeri Krauss 

David Lanagan 
Carlos Perez 
 Bill Rohrbach 
 Pat Welsh 
Rod White 

Shaunna Witt 
 
 

Webmaster: Charlie Braun 
website@ecsl.org 

 
Newsletter : Sue Lockwood 

newsletter@ecsl.org 
 
 

Hotline 

 

Her book, Judy’s World, discusses the joys and challenges of 
raising her boys with special needs that the world cannot see. 
Her story is for anyone and everyone; we have all been touched 
by someone in our lives with special needs. Her book can be  
purchased on her website http://www.judysworld.info/home.aspx. 
A fundraiser “Cirque II” for Ryan’s World (501c3) will be held on  
Sunday, September 14, 2014. For more information visit  
http://www.judysworld.info 
 

Different does not mean less than! 
 

Judy Clark is the single mother of  two  
boys with special needs. Her mission is to  
help other parents and families who are coping  
with similar issues.  
Tolerance, compassion and understanding for those 
who appear typical on the outside but are different    
on the inside - Welcome to Judy's World!  
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The Youth in Philanthropy Program has been in existence since 1997 and has 
been a community partnership with the Fort Bend Chamber of Commerce, Fort 
Bend County school districts, local businesses and the community-at-large. The 
mission of YIP is to provide opportunities for junior and senior high school          
students to learn the role volunteering and philanthropy play in building a better 
community for all. For more information visit http://www.thegeorgefoundation.org 
and select YIP & Leadership. 

Youth in Philanthropy Program 
 
Dee Koch, Director of Community Engagement 
at The George Foundation came to speak to  
Exchangites about YIP. Dee is a charter member 
of The Sugar Land Exchange Club and has served 
as  President. We are excited to have her back in 
the club.   
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On Sunday, August 17th from 8-12 AM Exchange members will help 

young school children select new shoes so they can “Walk with Pride” 
into their new classrooms this school year. Locations are  

Payless Shoe Source in Sugar Land, Brazos Town Center  
and Rosenberg  

For more information contact: Tran Pham tranzam99@hotmail.com 

Child Advocates of Fort Bend County cordially invite you to the 5th Annual  
 

Voices for Children Breakfast 
“And Yet I Smile”  

Tuesday, September 30 - Sweetwater Country Club 
7:00-8:30 AM 

 

Come hear inspiring stories from abused children that will 
touch your heart. 

Learn about Child Advocates and how you can help. 
 

Contact: Jim and Sue Lockwood jlockwood3@comcast.net (281) 343-0415 

ECSL Social Club invites you to an evening of Fun and Melodrama 
 

Cast Theatrical Company Presents  
“Pure as the Driven Snow” a 1930’s style Melodrama 

Friday, Sept. 5th, 2014 7:00 pm  
Social Hour at BR Vino Wine Bar next door to 

Vogelsangs Antique Emporium, 1909 Ave G, Rosenberg TX 
8:00 pm Theater Tickets $15 - LWB 

 

RSVP: Shaunnawitt@wittscatering.com 713 302 0994 

Do NOT come to Exchange at Sweetwater next week! 
 

Come to the Boy Scout Pancake Breakfast instead 
August 20, 2014 7:00 AM 

Troop 731 Cordially invites the Exchange Club of Sugar Land 
to the  

Annual Pancake Breakfast 
at the 

LYF Center 
13444 Southwest Freeway 
Sugar Land, TX 7748 

 
If you need directions contact  

'Carey Snyder' <chs4106@aol.com> Photos by Larry Pullen 


